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A Visit from the Chancellor! 

Yesterday we were visited by the Chancellor of the Exchequer, Jeremy Hunt.  
 

We showed him around our wonderful school and introduced him to some our classes. 
Year 5 and 6 got the opportunity to meet him, explain what they have been learning 

about and ask him some questions of their own! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Leo, Year 5: “He asked us which planet was the closest 
to Earth. It was very exciting to meet Jeremy Hunt. I saw 
St Jude's on the BBC News yesterday. I got to sit next to 
him. He was talking to me a lot and asked a lot of 
questions about what we were learning.” 



Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

 

Class Three’s Friday Star is Basma! Basma 
has been making a fantastic effort in all of 
her learning and has been really following 
the St Jude’s values. She has been 
fantastically working 
independently and 
should be extremely 
proud of herself! Great 
job Basma! 

Class 4 Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Five’s Friday Star is Joanita. Joanita 
has had an amazing first week in St 

Jude’s. She has tried incredibly hard and 
has made some great contributions. She 
has settled into our school incredibly 
well! Well done! 

Dojo Winners 
  
With 391 points, this week’s  
 
Class dojo winners are:   
 
Year 2! 
 
You got most of your dojos  this week 
for    focussing on your learning and 
supporting one another! 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

Reception’s Friday Star is Iyla. Iyla is 
always ready to learn, always kind to 
others, and always gives everything her 
best. What a star!  

Class One’s Friday Star is Alex for fantastic 
listening during class 
discussions. 

Class Two’s Friday Star is Stan! Stan has tried 
really hard in his story writing this week and 
has impressed us with his use of different 
punctuation. Stan used 
commas, full stops and 
exclamation marks in his 
work. He also has made the 
most amazing circus tent to 
help his learning. Well done 
Stan, great work! 

Class 4  

Class Four ’s Friday Star is  Sienna.  
Sienna has shown brilliant motivation in her 
writing this week. She created a poem with 
lots of poetic devices and 
annotated it noting down how she 
would change her tone of voice. 
She has impressed us so much 
with her performance skills! Well 
done Sienna! 
 

  

Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Six’s Friday Star is  Merryn. Merryn 
has worked really hard this week writing a 
balanced argument about a question 
based on our class 
text, Floodland. Miss 
Mcleish is so 
impressed by your 
writing and your use of 
a range of year six 
writing features. Well 
done! 

Dojo Winners 

Reception 



 
 
 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  
 
Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 
 We work well together 
 We are prepared and helpful 
 We are resilient  
 We are there for one another 
 We celebrate each others’ success 
 
Workers of the Week are children who have shown huge effort and progress in their 
learning. 
 
This week we are celebrating: 

 
 
 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

Aria, Year 1 

For always  being prepared and ready 

to learn. 

 

Worker of the Week 

Mark, Reception 

For your amazing independent writing 

about fireworks and your great attitude 

towards learning.  



 

What has Year 5 been up to? 

This week year 5 have been reading Zathura, a story about some brothers who 
play an enchanted board game and end up in outer space! We wrote our own 

descriptions of space.  

In art we have been creating our own clay solar systems. We have used 
rolling, pinching and threading to ensure our planets hang.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

As a school, we may use SIMS to send emails to parents. In this scenario, the 
email address would end in @sims-communications.co.uk 

 
When emailing the school office, please make sure that you always use the 

admin@st-judes.lambeth.sch.uk email address and not the SIMS 
communication email address above. This is to ensure that we definitely 

receive your messages.  
 

Thank you. 

What has Year 5 been up to? 

In our RE lessons we have been learning about how art and music convey the 
meaning of Christmas. We looked at different artists’ representations of Jesus 

at different stages in his life.  
 

We identified symbology in artwork and thought about how the artist viewed 
Jesus. We created our own artwork of Jesus at different stages in his life to 

represent how we view Jesus.  

Communication with School 



Whole School (Reception—Year 6)  Flu Immunisation  

Monday 5th December (letters have  been sent to parents and carers to get consent) 

 

Trips and Visits 

Year 2—Science Museum—Friday 25th November 

Year 3— Museum of London—Thursday 1st December 

Year 1—Magical Toy Museum Workshop in school—Friday 2nd December  

 

Parents’ Evening: Monday 28th November  and Wednesday 30th November  

  

Class Assemblies—9.05am in the school hall 

Reception— Tuesday 7th March and  Tuesday 4th July  

Year 1—Tuesday 21st March  and Tuesday 27th June  

Year 2— Tuesday 28th March  

Year 3—Tuesday 7th February and Tuesday 23rd May 

Year 4—Tuesday 31st January and Tuesday 16th May 

Year 5—Tuesday 24th January and Tuesday 13th June 

 

Reception Christmas Performance for parents: Tuesday 6th December, 9.30am in the 

hall 

Key stage 1 and 2 Christmas Performance for parents: Wednesday 7th December, 

9.30am  in the hall  

Christmas Fair—Friday 9th December 

Pantomime for the whole school—Monday 12th December 

Christmas Service rehearsal at Herne Hill Baptist Church: Tuesday 13th December, 

1.30pm (volunteer parents needed) 

Christmas Jumper Day—Wednesday 14th December  

Important Dates 



Local Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Local Events 


